
Dear Parishioners, 
We are pleased to share the financial results for the first half of our current fiscal year. 
Revenues - Total revenues have exceeded the budget, driven by strong Weekend Collections, Memorial Donations, and higher-
than-expected interest income. 
Expenses - Expenses remain under budget across all categories, except for Utilities. Employee expenses have decreased by 
approximately $7,000. 
Comparison to Last Fiscal Year (2023-2024) 
Revenues for the first half of this fiscal year are higher than total revenues for the same period last year. Expenses are generally 
lower compared to last year, with exceptions in Salaries, Utilities, and Maintenance Services & Repair & Service Contracts: 

 Salaries: Increased due to the hiring of a new maintenance person in March 2024. 

 Utilities: Higher costs associated with heating and cooling the church and parish center. 

 Maintenance Services & Repair & Service Contracts: Increased due to the addition of cleaning services to maintain our 
facilities. 

Conclusion - Thanks to your generous support, our parish remains financially strong. We are deeply grateful for your         
continued commitment to our community. 
 
Thank you, 
Melisa Waskevich 
Business Manager 

Blessed Sacrament Parish Community 
1st and 2nd Quarter  

July 1, 2024 – December 31, 2024 


